
Procuremax / TripleA Member – Managed Print Services (MPS) solutions

Through agreement with Ricoh and the TripleA a beneficial MPS solution is now being made available to all TripleA 
member businesses.  This is an area where traditionally individual small businesses have been exposed to high costs.  This 
flyer outlines the offering.  More detailed information is available on request.

In summary the opportunity being offered to TripleA members provides the potential benefits as follows:

	 Potential annual cost savings ranging from 25% to 40%.
	 No capital or lease cost.
	 No consumable cost (excludes paper).
	 No scanning costs.
	 Access to Ricoh’s wider range of products and services.
	 Integration with Xplan.
	 A flexible, no direct cost, business evaluation approach on a case by case basis.  
	 Support and assistance for an easy transition from current arrangements.

The overarching requirement is to seamlessly manage an initial enquiry through to successful and beneficial change.   
All aspects necessary for an understanding of the potential benefits and the managed change process are managed by 
Procuremax and Ricoh.
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Our transition process to Ricoh 
from another well-known 
provider was made simple 

and easy.  Our Ricoh printer 
was installed and ready to go 
along with training on how to 
set up our team to be able to 
print. All in all a very efficient 

service from Ricoh. 

To explore whether this opportunity has value for your business contact


